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I am the corresponding author Li Wang, I am a researcher in Department of 

Epidemiology and Biostatistics, Institute of Basic Medical Sciences Chinese Academy 

of Medical Sciences/School of Basic Medicine Peking Union Medical College. This 

study was performed and drafted by Bo-Wen Huang, Pei-Han Guo, Jian-Zhou Liu, 

with my guidance, and proofed and revised by me and Prof. Sean X Leng. The 

biostatistics methods in this study are scientific, and no significant statistical 

difference is found. 
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